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Road Construction Update 
 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 

 

Miami Township Bridge 63-2.63 to Open after Replacement 
and Scheduled Resurfacing for County Road 63 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that The Righter Co., Inc. has 
completed the replacement of Bridge 63-2.63 located over the Stony Creek in 
Miami Township on County Road 63 between County Road 64 and the DeGraff 
Corporation limit.  The bridge will be re-opened in the evening of Wednesday, 
August 26, 2009. 
 
 
 

The Shelly Company will be completing the resurfacing of County Road 63 on 
Thursday, August 27, 2009 through Friday, August 28, 2009, weather 
permitting.  The resurfacing will resume east of Bridge 63-1.38 over CSX 
railroad to County Road 64 and then proceed on County Road 63 to DeGraff. 
 
This section of roadway will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 
A.M. to 5:00 P.M., but will remain open to emergency vehicles and local traffic 
only (no through traffic). 
 
When traveling through these work areas, we ask that you please use caution 
as there are unmarked no passing zones and drop-offs along the edge of the 
road.  All scheduling is subject to weather conditions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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